
January 25, 2012 

 

Boise City Planning & Zoning Commission 

Boise City Hall 

PO Box 500 

Boise, ID  83701 

 

RE: CUP11-00103 & CVA11-00056 

 

Attention: Planning and Zoning Commissioners: 

 

The East End Neighborhood Association Board of Directors has met and has 

thoroughly discussed the above CUP11-00103 & CVA11-00056 and would like 

to submit their support to the project proposed. 

 

We believe the developer has given thought to the location and how the 

project will fit into the City’s recommendations for more mixed use building.  

In addition we feel that the height and parking issues have been taken into 

consideration for adjacent residents. 

 

We submit this letter to encourage the Planning and Zoning Commission to 

consider approval.  The East End Neighborhood Association looks forward to 

working with the City and the Developer through the completion of the 

project. 

 

East End Neighborhood Association Board of Directors 

Robert Bennett, President 

2093 E. Trolley Court 

Boise, ID 83714 


